
 

 

 
To:  Bruno Clavier, Rhein Tech Laboratories Inc. 
From:  Diane Poole 
  dpoole@fcc.gov 
  FCC Application Processing Branch 
 
Re:  FCC ID O7KPL5164 
Applicant:     Topaz3, L.L.C. 
Correspondence Reference Number: 22165 
731 Confirmation Number:   EA711623 
 
 
1.  Please submit photos or drawings to show how metal clip will maintain 2 cm spacing.  Alternatively, delete metal 
belt clip from manual and product documentation.  Alternatively, submit SAR data for metal clip configurations. 
 
05-03-02  The manufacturer provided a plastic belt clip in place of the referenced metal belt clip for the UHF model.  
Attached is a compliant SAR report for the plastic belt clip.  Furthermore, the user manual and product description have 
been updated, and submitted to the FCC, to reflect the plastic belt clip.   
 
<<<<<The user's manual covers the UHF and VHF models.  The caution statement for the UHF model requiring the 2 
cm spacing was deleted.   The manual section 1.3 specifies that only the specific belt holster ACC-304 can be used 
with the UHF radio.  The metal belt-clip used with the VHF model was tested for SAR and it was found compliant as 
reported in the VHF application filing.  >>>>>  
 
2.  FYI - there is a TIA group preparing a labeling procedure.  Please consider to use label text similar to "Device is 
restricted to occupational use to satisfy FCC RF energy exposure limits.  See user manual for training and operational 
requirements." 
 
<<<<<<Thank you.  This label text will be used in future filing. 
Regards, 
Bruno Clavier>>>>>> 
 


